The East Valley Model T Ford New Letter

Vol. 2, no. 1

January 2004

2004 Officers

President Vice President Treasurer Secretary Steve Linney Joe Fellin George Elms Claudia Linney

President Message By Steve Linney

Can your believe that another year is over boy time goes by so fast. As you will be able to see there was a lot of discussion at the December meeting about how the club can improve our treasury I would really encourage the member to ponder this and bring some ideas to the January meeting.

As I was reflecting the year and thinking we have accomplished a lot as a small club. There have been a lot of different things we have done that I don't think I would have done on our own as a family so the Model T family has brought some new light into our family.

February is open for hosting of a tour Claudia and I were thinking of hosting a snow trip but were not sure if there will be any snow to go to so any other suggestions would be great.

Next Meeting
January 15, 2004
7:30 pm
At
The Linney's Home
2520 E Pueblo Ave
Mesa AZ 85204

480 833 1907

Directions: Please call

January Tour

Date: January 17, 2004

Time: 11:00am

Place: Carl and Marsha Roser Home

11303 E Adobe Street

Mesa AZ 480 229 4771

We will have a cook out at the Roser home and afterward climb in to our lizzies for some local antique shopping. After we can return to there home to share our treasures.



Club Fundraiser Ideas Needed

We had some discussion at the Christmas party concerning fundraiser for the club. This is something we really need to focus on this year.

Some suggestions were bake sale, yard sale, raffle, and other please bring your ideas to the January meet to get them on the calendar and get the club moving ahead financially.

Meeting notes

Another topics of discussion was to please support the club functions it seems to be the same small group of people that are at all of the events it would be great to see some new faces. And get some new members out in the east valley.

Also Joe Fellon has got the artwork back for the patch it looks really great the member voted on the artwork and was accepted. He is getting firm quote on the different size patches this is why we need to get some club fundraisers

The approximate was all had a some sort of set up fee for any of the patches so are treasury is so small that in order to get up and going we need money.

Runningboard News Dusty Desert Denizens Cactus Clatter Chatter Clatter Chatter Rusty Rattlers Report "T" Times The Ruxtel Eas"T" Times Wooden Wheels Word

Club colors ideas:

New letter ideas:

Navy blue Denim Kaki Purple

The dead line for the ballots is the January 15, 2004 meeting so no votes beyond that time period.

Another reminder please make checks payable to George Elms since the club doesn't have a bank account yet due to the treasury is so small.

In order to make the new roaster please have

Application forms or due sent in by January

A note from the Editor:

A plea from the editor this job is a fun job but is becoming a little overwhelming for me at this time with work and other responsibility is have as a mom. Its not a hard job it's just I feel that I'm spreading myself to thin thank you Claudia Linney 480 833 1907

On a National Note

March 12-14, 2004: National business meeting in Portland Oregon

March 27-28, 2004: Sun County Endurance Run

June 12-13, 2004: Santa Clara Endurance Run contact Ed Archer (510) 581-4911 or email karened2@juno.com

June 20-25, 2004: San Diego National Tour